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Safety Is Our Priority

P R E C A U T I O N A R Y  C O R O N A V I R U S  C O V I D - 1 9  R E Q U I R E M E N T S

Sanitization and sterilization have always been our professional standard practice at Pamper Aesthetics  

& Make Up. Maintaining a “by - appointment - only” establishment enables us to serve the health and  
safety of our clients. However, in response to the 2019-2020 outbreak of the novel Coronavirus, COVID-19, 
we are increasing our rigorous procedure levels of disinfection and sanitation before, during, and after each 
client visit. In return, we are asking our clients to adhere strictly to increased safety and sanitation guidelines 
to mitigate the spread of COVID-19: 

– To pass a verbal or text message pre-screening assessment prior to your appointment. Health status  
prior to arrival must be verified.

– To allow a forehead fever thermometer be used to ensure that you do not have a temperature over  
98.6 F/37C. In the event, there is a temperature over 98.6 F/37C we will reschedule the appointment.

– To remove shoes at the door and be provided with a clean unworn pair of spa slippers.

– To wash hands upon arrival.

– Transparency about whether you have been in contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19  
or symptomatic.

– To warrant you have not been in contact with anyone diagnosed, showing symptoms, or quarantined  
because of COVID-19 in the past 14 days.

– To warrant you do not have a cold, cough, difficulty breathing, muscle pain, headache or have been in  
contact with anyone exhibiting these symptoms in the past 14 days.

Thank you for your cooperation,
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